Minutes for May, 2009 Budgetary Affairs Meeting

Attendees:	 Houser, Morran, Rogan, Fisher , Smith,  Stites, Houser, guest James Johnson

Review April 8, 2009 meeting minutes – It was noted that the minutes should be changed to say that the committee’s summer salary recommendation was not adopted and to be sure that the note about the current policy being recommended by the committee be removed from the policy.  The correct summer pay policy should be distributed.
Review use of the IDC and the taskforce initiative – The group reviewed the Incentive Initiatives Taskforce Position Statement from August 7,2006 and the ICR Distribution Policy May 2009 distributed by Signe.  Josh Smith is to draft a policy regarding the distribution of indirect costs and/or salary savings for Education.  
The draft is to be sent electronically for all to comment in hopes that a final policy can be recommended and then shared at the faculty retreat in the fall of 2009.
Review the 90/10 Intercampus Transfer – James Johnson joined our meeting to share with the committee what he remembered about the 90/10 intercampus transfer.  He also provided some ideas on what we might propose in the future.  
One other document was distributed on this subject but the document only provided how the new process was to work.
It is hoped that a change in the Intercampus Transfer can be approved by fall, 2009.
Committee Membership for 09-10 – Two faculty have expressed interest in being on this committee in 09-10.  They are Dwight Schuster and Mary Jo Dare.  Keith Morran will check who has been appointed by the Policy Committee and the committee with consider adding others then.
Discuss possible salary increase scenarios for 2010 for staff and faculty – There was really not much to discuss since there was no indication on how much funding might be available to distribute for salary increases.  Signe suggested that since the amount will most likely be very small do what is reasonable.










